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February 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
  
Ski Trip December 2024 - Sestriere, Italy, 14th December 2024 – 21st December 2024 
 
Thank you for supporting your child’s interest in attending St Roberts ski trip to Italy. We have had a huge 
amount of interest in the trip again this year. The number of places was restricted to 80 and demand was 
high.  We are pleased to inform you that your child has been offered a place.    
  
If you could please confirm your child’s interest in taking up this place by returning the slip below and paying 
the initial non-refundable deposit of £160 no later than 15th March 2024 which is paid via the Parent Pay 
system. There is a waiting list for this trip and other unsuccessful students are very keen to attend, so please 
aim to have this all completed in time to allow us alter things where necessary.  Please find below the 
payment schedule. Payment is requested via Parent Pay on the school system. Please let us know if you 
will be unable to keep up with these payments so we can arrange an alternative structure.  The balance 
needs to be paid in full by 4th October 2024. 
  

Payment Deadline  Date  Remaining Balance (Initial Balance £1360)  

£160 Deposit  15.03.2024 £1200 

£240 03.05.2024  £960 

£240 07.06.2024  £720 

£240 05.07.2024 £480 

£240 06.09.2024 £240 

£240 – final payment 04.10.2024 £0 

  
We understand that you will have many questions regarding the trip. We will have a parent information 
evening at the beginning of November to ensure you are fully informed. However please don’t hesitate to 
contact Ms Gittins on the school number or via email (kgittins@str.bwcet.com) if you have any queries or 
concerns at this point. Ski lessons for non-skiers are arranged October/November 2024 at Silksworth. 
 
Yours sincerely   

 

Ms K Gittins 
Head of Year 7 and Transition 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
NAME: ………………………………………………………………………...  YEAR: ……………………………. 
  
I do/do not (please delete as appropriate) wish to take up the offer of a place to go skiing in Italy December 
2024. I understand that I need to pay the £160 deposit to secure the place.  
  
Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………. Date: ……………….…….    
 
 

St Robert of Newminster 
Catholic School and 

 Sixth Form College 

Biddick Lane, Washington, Tyne & Wear, NE38 8AF 
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Head Teacher:  Mr D Juric  

Chair of Governors: Miss A Nichols 
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